
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 08/04/24 

Willbee the Bumblebe 

By Craig Smith and Maureen 

Thomson 

 

Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a draw string 
bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required (Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no 
nuts or products that contain. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and cherry tomatoes 
must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 
 

The value we are learning about this half term is: 

Enjoyment 

This week we will be: 

• Reading Willbee the Bumblebee 

• Taste testing honey 

• Making letters using Lavender 
playdough  

• Creating bumblebees for our display 

• Minibeast hunt in the woodlands 

• Threading activities 

Other Information  

Next half term our theme will be ‘Interesting Insects and Amazing Animals’. 
For homework over the Easter holidays we would like the children to think creatively and 
either choose or make something to bring into nursery that is related to this theme. It can 
be an object, a book or something they have made but no live insects or animals please!  

If you could bring these in during the first week back, that would be wonderful. 
Enjoy the Easter holidays!  

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

 

Friday 22nd March  Break up for Easter Holidays 

Monday 8th April  Return to Nursery 

Wednesday 24th April  Communication and Language Workshop 

 

 

 

 


